
April 12, 2022 

Cotton Candy Quilt Guild Minutes 

  

•       

Our meeting was held at the Macedonia City Center Community Room. Marilyn opened 
the meeting at 6:35. 

15 members were in attendance with Gabby on Zoom. 

•      Next Meeting: May 10th, at 6:30. Macedonia City Center Community Room 

•      Treasure’s report: 

o   Coti reports that the treasury $1126.06 

o   Coti brought up concerns about booking Brushwood for 2023. In the 

past Brushwood fees were $675 for 3 days and with recent low turnout 
she only collected $310. The remaining amount has to be taken from the 
treasury. Members in attendance discussed the issue and decided to book 
one day in February, March, October and November. 

▪  Note: after the meeting Coti sent an email to the membership 
saying that the fee per day for Brushwood has been increased to 
$325. Several members are looking for alternative venues for our 
sew-in days. We’ll have further discussion at our next meeting.   

•      Spring Retreat: April 20-24 at Somewhere Sewing. If you’re signed up for a meal 

note that we’re expecting about 20 people at the retreat. 

•      Programs: 

o   May – Dee Hart will be speaking on Quilt judging 

o   June- Christmas table runner 

o   July- Picnic at Lynn and Grace’s/Strip Poker game 

o   August- Show your complete 2021 Mystery Quilt 



o   September- Bring in your Sashiko block (more info to come) 

o   October- Yard Sale 

o   November- Quilt Smart project (Marilyn) 

o   December- Holiday Party at Mavis Winkle’s 

Additional Program Note- Remember to keep up with Hexi 
blocks! The next blocks are due in June, August, Oct, Dec. The finished 
quilts will be shown sometime in spring 2023 

o   Judy showed her hexi block. She has 9 finished and will be making a 

quilt with those 9 blocks. We look forward to seeing all the quilts finished, 
the blocks are beautiful. 

  

•      2022 UFO challenge: January #1, February #2, March #7, April #9, May #6 

o   Kathryn showed her January UFO 

•      Show & Tell- Dianne showed 2 Blockheads blocks, Kathy showed a “Ukraine block” 
from ilovetomakequilts.com, Coti showed an appliqued quilt, Judy showed her “Ticket to 
Ride” quilt from a challenge assignment from her other guild. 

•      Miscellaneous: 

o   Ginger Posar stopped by the meeting to say hello and to offer 

needlepoint and embroidery supplies to the guild. 

o   Lake Farm Park Quilts 2022 – vendors weekend is April 29-May 1. 

Kathryn, Chris and Wendy have quilts in the show. Wendy received a 
3rd place ribbon for her quilt!   

  

Minutes submitted 4.19.2022 - Lynn Marie Buckley 
 

http://ilovetomakequilts.com/

